
From: Allen Lobsinger  
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 12:00 AM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Recommendation to cease operations at River Road golf 
course.  
 
To the Strategic Priorities and Planning Committee:  
 
As a membership user of the City of London Golf System, l am concerned about the 
recommendations to close and dispose of River Road golf course. I think as the 
attachment letter suggests, recommendations should be considered to how to make 
River Road a viable part of the System. Not a closure! 
 
After looking at the recommendations,charts, graphs and revenues and expenditures,  l 
was at a loss to understand why River Road was closed for the 2020 season. No 
revenue ($26) but maintenance expenses created a much larger deficit than previous 
years.  
 
I am confident that the Committee will make an informed decision for the future of 
municipal golf in the city of London.  
 
Allen Lobsinger  
 


